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  The Central Auto Racing Boosters Hall of Fame, 

  

     Hello everyone, The Central Auto Racing Boosters 

Hall of Fame, Officers and Board members hopes all 

of you and your families have had a Happy Holidays 

and are being safe and well. We would like to take this 

time to reach out with this newsletter to let everyone 

know that the selection committee has selected the 

2021 Hall of Fame Inductees.  We are pleased to 

announce that your 2021 Hall of Fame Inductees are 

Kerry Davis, Thad Dosher, T.J. Giddings, John 

O’Neal Sr and John O’Neal Jr., Jerry Potter, Ervin 

Schick, Ken Schrader, and Ken Simon. We would 

like to congratulate all our inductees and the selection 

committee for selecting an exceptionally fine class.                                                 

     As of right now we have canceled the Hall of Fame 

Induction Banquet, but we are hoping that with the 

good news about the vaccine that we will be able to do 

the banquet sometime this fall.  Keep your fingers 

crossed.   

     We hope everyone has had a chance to visit our 

website, www.carbhalloffame.com   to see the fresh 

new look. We encourage you to please look at it and if 

you have any suggestion of something you would like 

to see please let us know. We will be keeping you 

informed on our website as to how we stand with what 

we hope to be doing this summer.    

 

     We are happy to say the Central Auto Racing 

Boosters Hall of Fame and Museum and the Kansas 

City Automotive Museum is back open for visitors but 

currently due to the pandemic the Museum is only 

open currently on Friday, Saturday, and Sunday. 

Mask are required. Days open and times are in this 

issue. Please go on the KCAM www.kansascity 

automotive.com  website and set up a tour if you have 

10 or more people coming. You will also get a discount 

rate by booking ahead. 

 

     The Hall of Fame has also decided that we will not 

be doing the World of Wheels this year. As you know a 

lot of our volunteers are older and we do not want to 

risk their health or their family’s health. We do plan on 

doing it next year in 2022.  

 

     

So, if anyone has an older car and would like to 

display our history, we would love to have you.                              

In closing the Officers & Board of the Hall of Fame 

would like to say take care and hope to see many of 

you soon. God Bless. 

 

 

 
  

 

 

Announcing the 

Central Auto Racing Boosters Hall of Fame 

Class of  2021 Inductees   

CONGRADULATIONS!!!!!!! 
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Website: www.carbhalloffame.com   

Facebook: 

Central Auto Racing Boosters 

Hall of Fame and Museum, Inc. 

 Kansas City Automotive Museum located at:                                    

15095 West 116th Street Olathe, Kansas 66062 

Phone: 913-322-4227                                         

Hours are Monday–Closed, Tuesday - Saturday 

10am to 5pm,                                                              

Sunday - 12pm to 5pm.                                              

Prices are: Adult - $9.00  

Military - $8.00 - Senior (over 65) - $8.00 Students 

- $7.00 Children 5 and under FREE. 

www.kansascityautomuseum.com 

 

http://www.carbhalloffame.com/
http://www.carbhalloffame.com/
http://www.kansascityautomuseum.com/
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Remember those listed in Family Matters in your thoughts and prayers. Contact Carla Layne 
with any family matters 816-476-7233 or by email bobby01@kc.rr.com. 
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Our Thoughts and Prayers go out to the families of our Hall of Fame Inductees 

who we have lost these past few months.  

Al Baldus – Eva “Lynn” Baldus - Mark Randol                                                      

Delores Schick wife of Ervin Schick                                                                       

Thinking of You–Bud Hunnicutt - Debbie Bergman – Bobby Layne                      

Marla Christy - Bill Utz – Wilma Claxton – Tom Charles – John Lee                                     

Pete Howey - Donna Marrs - Harriett Reid - Betty Chapman 

Ambassador Birthdays: 

November: 5 RIP Albert Baldus, 6 Howard House,                                  

21 JD Cormack, 23 Bud Hunnicutt, 24 Jim Bray,                               

26 Darrin Christy 

December: 5 Ed Sanders, 18 Carl Kaster,                                      

18 Ron Pearson, 23 Nicole Lawson, 

  30 Lyle Farrand 

January: 2 Vicky Wantland, 19 Bob Reid,                                             

29 DeAnn Merten 

February: 1 Ray Lee Goodwin, 11 Marla Christy,  

24 MaryLou Slater-McClure, 25 Lowell Christy                                

Hall of Famers Birthdays: 

November: 1 Roy Hibbard, 4 Bob Baker,                                             

4 RIP Kenny Weld, 5 RIP Al Baldus, 6 Howard House,                   

9 RIP Lewis Taylor, 10 RIP Larry Kaster,                                            

23 Bud Hunnicutt, 24 RIP Bill Crane, 26 Darrin Christy, 

29 RIP Gene Gennetten 

December: 4 RIP Cliff “Woody” Woodward,                                             

8 RIP Bob Slater, 14 RIP Don Burlington,                                       

14 Duane Isaac, 16 George Lasoski, 16 Virgil Chapman,      

21 RIP Eddie McVay, 22 RIP Bill Roberts Sr.,                           

24 RIP Eddie Leavitt, 24 RIP Joe Wallace 

January: 2 RIP Jack Cunningham, 5 Randy Sears,             

6 RIP Jay Woodside, 21 RIP Jud Larson,                           

29 Jewell Kidwell 

February: 1 Ray Lee Goodwin, 6 RIP Guy McHenry,                           

11 Marla Christy, 14 Richard Layne, 17 John Baker,                    

19 RIP Jim Hager, 24 Rip Jimmy Campbell,                                      

24 RIP Tom Corbin, 25 Larry Christy, 25 Lowell Christy,                                                   

28 RIP Masten Gregory 

 

Welcome to our Newest Ambassadors 

Bob Thoman, George & Nancy Blain 

Thank you for the Ambassador Contributions 

made by Lyle Farrand 

Donations Received in Memory of: 
Al & Eva Lynn Baldus by JD Cormack,                                       

Rick & Karen Darling 

Buddy Cagle by JD Cormack 

Tom Corbin by JD Cormack,                                

Rick & Karen Darling 

Alice Jean Goodwin by RayLee Goodwin 

Betty Hughes by JD Cormack 

Dick Howard by Lois Jones,                                                 
JD Cormack, Donna Hille, 

Patricia Yancey, Charles Pulliam,                          

Jeannine Parkinson, Rick & Karen Darling                                        

Jim McVay by Daniel Frye, JD Cormack,                       

Rick & Karen Darling 

Ralph ‘Pops’ Parkinson Sr                                    

by JD Cormack                             

Mark Randol by Laurel Cooke, JD Cormack, 

Robert Ludlow, Kim & Trudy Dabner,                             

Marie Dabner, Jewell Lowrey,                                               

John & Jacquelin Dabner, Rick & Karen Darling 

Cecil Taylor by JD Cormack,                                        

Rick & Karen Darling 

 

 

mailto:bobby01@kc.rr.com
http://www.wccnc.org/sermons/media-resources/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
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Have you ever stopped to think what it means to be an Ambassador with the Central 

Auto Racing Boosters Hall of Fame and Museum, Inc.? 
Take a moment, read each word, and place yourself in those shoes. WOW!!! 

What an honor it is to be an ‘AMBASSADOR’. 

 
 

 

THESE BOOKS ARE FOR SALE BY CONTACTING ANY OFFICER OR BOARD MEMBER  

The Hall of Fame Thanks you Ray Boyles for your continued Support to the Hall of Fame 
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Current Officers and Board Members 

Carla Layne  

President  

Central Auto Racing Boosters 

Hall of Fame and Museum, Inc. 

4933 N Potter Ave 

Kansas City, MO 64119 

President: 

            Carla Layne (816) 476-7223 

Vice President-: 

           Dave Tyson (816) 896-2450 

Secretary: 

          Terri Martin (816) 548-5563 

Treasurer: 

         Teresa Ossman (785) 231-9802 

Board of Director:  
        Marla Christy (913) 287-5489   
        JD Cormack (816) 734-8436 
        Ray Cunningham (913) 269-3481  
        Rick Darling (660) 229-0950  
        Sherry Emily (816) 223-2054 
        Brian Jackson (816) 916-4448 
        John Layne (816) 520-8522  
        Brenda Johnson (913) 396-1770 
        Darin Woodward (816) 550-8623 
        Bud Hunnicutt (Honorary) (816) 331-2220 
Historian - Debbie Bergman (913)683-2390 
Hall of Fame Chairman - Karen Darling (660) 229-0952 

 

 

Contact any board member listed to  

purchase any of these sale items 


